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The Permanent Forum has, in recent years, expressed considerable concern
regarding the situation of indigenous youth and the lack of disaggregated data
thereon. In 2016, the Forum decided to include a recurring item on indigenous
youth in the agenda of its annual sessions and has issued several youth-specific
recommendations. The Forum welcomes the progress made and encourages
further action by indigenous organizations and youth, as well as by members of
the United Nations Inter-Agency Network on Youth Development and the Inter-
Agency Support Group on Indigenous Peoples’ Issues, in implementing those
recommendations.

Area of Work
Indigenous Children and Youth, Data Collection and Indicators


